A"ZBITCI Travellers’ advisory

October 18, 2007

Lanes close on Highway 2 south of Leduc

Leduc...

The southbound lanes of Highway 2 south of Leduc will be closed Oct. 21 from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. for the
replacement of a damaged girder section. Southbound traffic will be detoured onto Highway 2A south to
Millet and back to Highway 2 via Highway 616.

Motorists are asked to use caution in the area and obey all signs and flag people.
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For general information, please contact:

David Robinson

Bridge Technologist

Alberta Infrastructure and Transportation
780-305-2408

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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